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Planet Home Lending Maintenance Reminder  

Planet has a scheduled system maintenance to the CORE Seller Portal today (Thursday, April  5, 2018) 

beginning at 6 p.m. PST and ending on Friday,  April 6th, 2018 at 4 a.m. PST.  

While there will be no impact to any task being performed in the CORE Portal, we would like to remind 

you to refresh your browser prior to logging into the system.  

 Please reach out to your Regional Sales Manager with any questions. 


